
PTO Meeting 
St Charles Borromeo School 

October 1, 2019 
6:00 PM 

 
 
Present:  Vickie Lyon, Sarah Castro, Margaret Karpus, Sarah Sullivan, Amber 

Landis, Daniel Rivera, Becky Arlt, Laura Amidon, Tammy DeWitt 
 
  

Standing Items  Approved by  Seconded by 

Minutes from September   Becky Arlt  Amber Landis 
 
 
 
Budget Balance shared by Becky Arlt.  Copies shared with attendees.   
 
Old Business Review 

● See agenda for Old Business Review items.  
 
New Business 

1. Culver’s Fundraiser on 10/16/19 from 5:00 - 8:00 p.m..  Flyer will be in the 
bulletin and sent home with the Weekly Warrior.  Flyers will be handed out 
at Donuts with Dad.  Adult volunteers are needed to serve a one-hour shift 
helping with coffee, bringing orders to tables, etc.  Mrs. Karpus will ask 
teachers if they would be willing to volunteer.  Sarah Castro will ask room 
parents if more volunteers are needed.  Sarah Castro will send out a 
volunteer schedule.   

2. Doughnuts with Dads:  Vickie is getting doughnuts from Frugthaven.  Vickie 
will bring napkins, cups, cider.   

3. Protect Young Eyes on October 9.  Discussed childcare.  Can the 8th 
graders provide childcare?  Mrs. Karpus will check with Mrs. Gilbertson. 
Donuts and cider to be provided for parents.   

4. Parent Volunteer Sign-up went out again on September 20.  Over 40 
families have not committed to volunteering this school year.  How can we 
get more parents to sign up?  Vickie will send one more email asking 
people to sign up.  Then, she will start seeing people in person.   

5. Harvest Dinner/Dance:  More volunteers are needed.  Amber is getting 
decorations, supplies, etc.  Dinner will be served at 6:30.   
 



Other new business 
 

6. Village Green assembly will be in November.   
7. February 1 will be Pack the Pews at 5 PM Mass with the winter dance to 

follow.   
8. Halloween:  Vickie will send a reminder to room parents to make 

arrangements for a small party in their rooms.  There will be an assembly 
from 12:30 - 1:15 p.m. 

9. Craft sale on December 7.  Amber Landis asked if the PTO would like a 
table.  Vickie will inventory the St Charles logo wear, the tumblers, the 
centennial Christmas ornaments, centennial T-shirts, etc.   

10. Jess Havens is checking on donations from Meijer and Walmart for the ice 
cream social.  Vickie will plan a craft for the ice cream social to be used to 
decorate the tables for the Thanksgiving luncheon. 

11. The apples and the chips that were purchased for the tailgate will be 
handed out at lunch to the kids.   
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.  
 
 
 
 


